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From: Sara Wheeler                              

Sent: 09 April 2025 08:44

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning application number 2025/0981/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Planning application number 2025/0981/P

Extension to Rear Basement, 6 South Hill Park, NW3 2SB

I am a long-term resident of the South Hill Park Conservation Area, The Statement for which declares. “The

unique relationship of the dwellings to Parliament Hill and the Heath is also a principle feature of

Conservation Area. Street and garden trees, as well as mature shrubs, provide some softening of the fairly

dominant built form.” 

The proposal for this huge basement extension would destroy the relationship of the buildings to the heath,

obliterate the view of the trees,  and destroy mature shrubs in 3 gardens. The proposed extension, in its

height as well as length, would make a mockery of the conservation area statement, and result in

overdevelopment in an already fragile zone. On that basis I object. 

Sara Wheeler

8 South Hill Park, London NW3 2SB

              

                                                                                         


